Dear participants in Teaching Science in Europe 2,

On behalf of Science on Stage Deutschland | would like to thank you very much for your work and efforts to
create the new publication Teaching Science in Europe 2. Thanks to your contribution, we are proud to
circulate a high quality booklet which will give ideas and motivation to many teachers all over Europe!

This booklet has been presented at the Science on Stage Festival (23.-26.10.08) in Berlin. Now it is
important that you spread Teaching Science in Europe Il among teachers in your countries, so your
colleagues can benefit from your workshop results.

Subscription:

Like Teaching Science in Europe 2 the booklet is available for free and you can order it in German or English
from our office via e-mail. Please send us the amount of copies (1-4 or 1 box A 30 booklets) and your post
address.

An electronic version is also available on our homepage www.science-on-stage.de Activities Teaching
Science in Europe Teaching Science in Europe 2006-2008 Practise Handbook.

Continuation:

We will continue our European exchange about teaching methods and ideas in the future. The Science on
Stage Festivals are a nice highlight, but the real work can only be done by working together over a longer
period of time. That is why we will continue three workshops from the Science on Stage Festival in 2009
2010 starting with a first meeting in June 2009 and a final conference in 2010. Due to financial application
reasons we had to limit the number to three workshops with the following topics:

- Are non-formal education initiatives always beneficial?

- Self-perception in the teaching process

- Solo entertainer or moderator? The science teacher of the future

These topics are quite broadly defined. That is why we think that all teachers interested in working together
could join one of the workshops named above. E.g. we suggest that the topic Science in Kindergarten and
Primary school could be integrated in the workshop Self-perception in the teaching process.

If you are interested in participating in the continuation, please send us an email with the name of the
workshop you are interested in. We are looking forward to hearing from you!

Again a warm thank you for your contribution to Teaching Science in Europe Il and your help in distributing
the results!

Best wishes,

Stefanie Schlunk
On behalf of Science on Stage Deutschland



